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28th Session of the UPR working group

Recommendations by Finland to Sri Lanka
15 November 2017
Mr. President,

Finland wishes to thank the Government of Sri Lanka for its report and presentation today.  We welcome the adoption of the National Human Rights Action Plan (2017-2021) and the adoption of the Policy Framework and National Plan of Action to address Sexual and Gender–based Violence (2016-2020).  We further encourage the Government to take all necessary steps to fulfil its commitment to transitional justice in accordance with Human Rights Council resolution 30/1 and look forward to a road map with specific timelines on how the resolution will be transformed into concrete results on the ground.  
Finland wishes to commend Sri Lanka’s commitment to work towards gender equality  and with view of further strengthening the actions outlined in the National Human Rights action plan (2016-2020), we would like make the following two recommendations:

1) Firstly,  Finland recommends Sri Lanka to establish a disaggregated database on women heads of households to be used uniformly in welfare and resettlement policies and programmes, including  to ensure that women heads of households and internally displaced persons have targeted psychosocial and livelihood assistance, as well as adequate and durable access to housing;
2) Second, Finland recommends Sri Lanka to ensure in line with international human rights the protection of women human rights defenders - including through human rights training of the police - so that they can fully participate in society without fear of harassment or violence. 
Thank you.
